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Teaching, Learning & Relevance
Current Work

● Continued work with Co-planning, co-serving/co-teaching
○ CESA staff is working with grade level teams again this month

● Students will be taking their Winter Fastbridge tests for ELA and Math this month

Whole Student
Current Work

● Upward Bound
○ UWSP just contacted Mrs. Cerny. Presentation to 8th grade students coming

soon
● WEB Activity

○ 6th grade students and their 8th grade WEB leaders made Christmas cards for
local senior living facility

● SAEBRS Data Presentation with grade levels teams, facilitated by Angie Pliska from
CESA 9

○ Teams are using this data to develop WIN groups, regroup students for activities
and TEAMS

● Student Council - Winter Activity Day planning
○ Last day before break, students will be signing up next week
○ Activity Day is made possible through Student Council fundraising and Pizza

Card fundraiser
● Hatchet Pride Lesson for December is “Generosity”

Communication & Community Engagement
Current Work

● TMS December Newsletter
● Student Council Sponsored Fire Victim Fundraiser - Students vs. Staff

○ $642 collected
● Beginning work along with C&I and High School regarding a Spring Showcase Day for

next year’s spring parent teacher conference date
○ Developing a committee to start the planning process for this event

● Hatchet Pride Sponsor of the Month - Scentability

District Workforce
Current Work

● TMS Staff Spotlight - December
○ Tamie Hall
○ Vicky Madlung

https://www.smore.com/27xfp
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14NRG-B66xTncgE7G_TJvzjRAUa6CU7rk/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IVhPIj49O_ukTaNqfySaMuERHEQXilWs/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vvdx26PJdIU34uaDampKtOpKDRt5li9R/view?usp=drive_link


● Implementation of student led conferences
○ We are taking a small step toward this and having students complete this

pre-conference sheet with their WIN teachers in preparation for conferences
with their parents

■ Feedback from this was positive. It was suggested that if a student or
parent did not attend conferences, the sheet be mailed home with the
report card

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1e9G2mwi-stkG4mFBlRgojWEOSBNdPAjv/view?usp=sharing

